

Attendees: Zachary Good (Chair); Sandra Raymond; Samantha Maldonado; Todd Curie; Elise de Cuba; Julian Perez; Torre Ippolito; Blue Kaufman; Stephanie Walsh

Absent: Emily Marte; Joshua Bailey; Crisatine Sundar; Indira Avendano;

Introduction:

- I. SWAT Meetings
 - Buildings & Energy: 2nd Wednesday, 2-3pm, Facilities & Safety Building
 - Transportation: 2nd Friday, 2:30-3:30pm, Visitor Information Center
 - Land & Water: 4th Monday, 1-2pm, Neptune Conference Room
 - Plastic Pollution: TBD
 - Food & Livability: TBD
- II. Spring Meeting Times
 - 2/6, 3/6, 4/3, 5/1 (4:30-5:30PM)
 - UCF Global 101A
- III. World Water Day
 - Main tabling event: Thursday, 3/22, 10-2am, Memory Mall
 - Different departments, RSOs and community partners will conduct various activities as it relates to water
 - Film screening: Thursday, 3/22, 6-8pm, Arboretum

New Business:

- IV. Group Updates
 - Recycling
 - Working through determining right contacts for the project.
 - Chris Kennedy provided maps of current trash cans on campus and who collects waste for each area. He also sent new standards on recycling bins, however, it is unclear about when these new standards will be enforced.
 - Yara needs to confirm pricing options for bins and whether their pilot project needs to comply with new standards.
 - Group wants to conduct audit of waste from landfill bins on Memory Mall. They have inquired whether they need permission to conduct audit.
 - Inquired about recycling bins that are closely located next to each other - RWC entrance - can they use these extra bins by RWC?
 - Composting
 - Group stopped collecting bags as Arboretum hit capacity.
 - There have been 2 bags added to compost pile and the material is breaking down well.
 - The first audit had 2% contamination rate, following audits have shown consistently low contamination.
 - Group has been focusing on the proposal submission and will have it in by Thursday, 3/8.
 - Electric Bus

- The last group meeting dealt with survey timeline, structure and content. They want to ensure they obtain a sufficient number of responses through effective distribution.
 - Indira met with Dr. Plate to discuss IRB approval and reported that the earliest they could activate the survey with an IRB approval is by Summer 2018.
 - Group needs to confirm whether they can secure IRB exemption or if they need an IRB approval at all for conducting survey for proposal. Joshua needs to follow up with Yara and Dr. Plate about these items.
 - Bike Share
 - Bike Share Day event was big success, 90+ survey responses collected via online and paper survey. The surveys were uploaded and analyzed using Qualtrics analysis tools.
 - Primary findings:
 - a. Student priorities: Affordability, accessibility, job opportunities
 - b. Little priority: Whether the bike share system is dock or dockless
 - c. Top choices: Juice by Spin, LimeBike, VeoRide
 - They have submitted findings to Yara and are waiting to see what the next steps are.
- V. Proposal feedback
- Full 2nd draft due today
 - Yara and Zach will provide feedback within 1-2 weeks
- VI. Concluding presentations
- Zach will solidify with Yara the following: Presentation time, whether members will be able to view other presentations, template structure

Next Meeting: April 3rd, 4:30pm @ UCF Global 101